STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

2040 S. PACHECD
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87505
(505) 827-7131

June 7, 1995

Coastal Management Corporation
P.O. Box 2726
Midland, Texas 79702

Attention: Linda Johnson

Re: Application for an Unorthodox Oil Well
Location Lowe "27" Well No. 1 to be Drilled
642FSL - 2434’FEL (Unit O) of Section 27,
Township 12 South, Range 37 East, NMPM,
southwest Gladiola-Devonian Pool, Lea
County, New Mexico.

Dear Ms. Johnson:

Since the subject request for an unorthodox oil well location is based on geology and
not topographic, this application will be placed on the next available Examiners Hearing
docket scheduled for June 29, 1995 to be conducted in Hobbs, New Mexico at the City
Hall. Further, you as applicant must provide adequate notice of this matter pursuant to all
applicable provisions of Division General Rule 1207.A(5).

Sincerely,

Michael E. Stogner
Chief Hearing Examiner/Engineer

cc: Qil Conservation Division - Hobbs



